
 
 

Ann M. Schindel Chair for Teachers of 

Mathematics 

 

Dr. Ann Marjorie Schindel (1947-1983) was a 1964 graduate of Athens High School. She 
was an exceptional student, with accomplishments in a wide range of fields from music 
to zoology. She graduated from the University of Georgia with a master’s degree in 
mathematics and from the Medical College of Georgia, and was on the medical staff of 
North Carolina Memorial Hospital in Chapel Hill, NC, at the time of her death. Dr. 
Schindel’s life and work serve as an inspiration.  
 
The Ann M. Schindel Chair for Teachers of Mathematics was established in 1996 by her 
parents, Robert and Reba Schindel, and was first awarded in 1997. The Chair is currently 
given in odd-numbered years, for a two-year term. 


